
Spokane	Walleye	Club


General	Meeting:	 July	27,	2022.	7:00	PM	at	the	INWC


Officers	Present:	 Smiley	Hatcher	(President),	Ken	Shatzer	(Vice	
President),	Mark	McFall	(Secretary)


Board	Members	Present:	 Travis	Scholten,	Larry	Quaintance,	John	Calkins,	Stan	
Judd


Absent:	 Allan	Walker	(Treasurer)


Members	Signed-in:	 23


Treasurer’s	Report

Checking	 	 Project	 	 Club	 	 	 Total

$1,213.72	 	 $12,159.87	 	 $8,845.36	 	 $22,218.95

_________________________________________________________________________________________________


Guests	and	New	Members

Tina	______________,	Mike	O’Donnell’s	guest	and	prospective	new	member.

Mark	T____________,	a	fish	biologist	for	the	Spokane	Tribe.


	 	 	 	 	 Welcome!


Fishing	Reports

Doug	Schroeder	recently	caught	Walleye	and	one	other	species	at	Richmond	Lake	in	
South	Dakota.


Smiley	reported	on	our	recent	club	fish	day	at	Potholes	Reservoir.		Gary	and	Nora	
Sweigert	caught	seven	Walleye	with	one	at	20.”		The	north	side	shelf	at	10’-30’	was	
productive.		Bob	___________	fished	the	mouth	of	Potholes	and	caught	Walleye	and	a	
large	Bluegill.


Spokane	Arm	map

Smiley	reminded	members	of	the	great	map	that	Greg	Koch	did	and	posted	on	our	
website	—	for	members	only	—	of	the	Spokane	Arm.


Video	Recording	of	Guest	Speakers

Smiley	advised	that	we	will	be	researching	video	cameras	to	use	for	recording	our	
guest	speaker	presentations.		These	recordings	will	be	posted	on	our	website,	for	
members	only.


Fall	Campout	—	September	16-18,	2022

Smiley	has	reserved	the	group	campsite	at	the	Gifford	Campground.		Since	the	group	
site	is	small,	the	club	will	reimburse	members	for	the	cost	of	three	nights	at	
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individual	campsites.		Group	events	and	campfires	will	be	at	the	group	site.		
Members	are	encouraged	to	get	their	reservations	in	early	(recreation.gov).		Golden	
Age	pass	holders	receive	a	50%	discount.


Remaining	Club	Fish	Day

Our	remaining	scheduled	club	fish	day	this	year	is	October	1st	on	the	Snake	River	at	
the	Texas	Rapids	campground.		This	is	a	long	trip,	so	for	members	who	will	be	
camping	over	there	is	no	charge	—	but	this	is	dry	camping.


Club	Hats

Our	latest	order	of	24	hats	has	arrived.		The	cost	to	members	remains	at	$15	each.		
Four	were	sold	tonight.


August	Meeting	—	BBQ	—	August	31st	at	6:00	PM

Smiley	volunteered	to	cook	pork	again	this	year.		Thank	you,	Smiley!

All	other	dishes	will	be	pot	luck.		Members	are	encouraged	to	bring	a	side	dish.


Christmas	Banquet	and	Elections	Meeting	—	reminder

December	7th	at	6:00	PM	at	the	INWC.


The	board	decided	that	since	last	year’s	event	was	so	well	received	by	the	members	
with	respect	to	the	cuisine,	service,	and	the	pricing	(which	was	subsidized	by	the	
club),	that	we	will	do	the	same	thing	again	this	year	with	the	same	caterer.		Smiley	
will	contact	them	to	schedule	will	and	report	back	with	pricing,	which	has	likely	
increased,	and	the	club	subsidy	will	be	decided	at	that	time.


Please	plan	on	attending	this	most	enjoyable	and	important	meeting.


Speaker	Presentation

Travis	Scholten	gave	us	an	excellent	presentation	on	fishing	for	big	Walleye	on	the	
Snake	River	between	Lyons	Ferry	and	the	Little	Goose	Dam,	including	the	great	
spots	and	baits	that	he	has	been	very	successful	with.		Thank	you,	Travis!


Adjournment

8:25	PM


Next	Meetings

Board	—	Wednesday,	August	31,	5:00	PM	at	the	INWC.

Membership	—	Same	date	and	location	at	6:00	PM.
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